

Together we Nurture, Inspire and Achieve

Blair Avenue Ingleby Barwick TS17 5BL; Telephone number 01642 754658 Email: mytonpark@mytonpark.org.uk Web: www.mytonpark.org.uk
Head Teacher – Mrs Janis Williams

17th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Raffle

As in previous years we will be having a non-uniform day in school on Friday 1st December to support our PTA Christmas raffle. In return for coming out of school uniform on this day we are asking the children to bring in a donation for the raffle, which can be anything from a small chocolate bar.

The staff and PTA will then collate the donations into hampers. Tickets will be on sale at all of our Christmas performances and are available from the main office. However, I do fully understand how tricky it is at this time of year for everyone to get into school. To enable everyone to take part we will send tickets home closer to the time, there is no obligation to take part.

This is a super fundraiser for the PTA which helps us to fund events such as the Christmas theatre trip and in the current financial climate continue to subsidise school visits.

Thank you for your ongoing support, we really do appreciate it.

Yours sincerely

Janis Williams

Headteacher















